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Attendance and Punctuallity 
Please remember school starts promptly at 9.00am.  Staff will be involved in activities straight away so 

please leave any questions or discussion till the end of the day. 

 

School works closely with the local authority in monitoring attendance and where improvements are not 

made you are liable to receive a fixed penalty notice and possibly a fine. 

 

It is really important that your child attends school every day and on time.  If you have any issues why this 

is proving difficult please contact the office. 

 

Message for Mrs Buckley/Mr Bhatti……… 
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
___________________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Child’s Name ___________________ Class____________________   

 

 

 

 

 

We hope you enjoyed the half term break and are ready for the last seven weeks of the year.  This is 

usually a really busy time and hopefully the children will have a really enjoyable end to the year.   

Thank you for your continued support. 

End of term 
We break up for the summer holidays on Friday 19th July. School will close at 1pm and there will be no after 

school club on this day.  Apologies for any inconvenience. 

Summer Holiday Club 
We are hoping to run a holiday club for the first two weeks of the summer holiday if there is enough 

interest.  There will be a separate letter coming out next week to see if enough parents want the option. 

Parking 
Please take care where you park when coming to school.  We have had a few close calls with children almost 

being hurt due to inconsiderate parking.  Please refrain from parking on pavements, corners and over 

driveways.  The police have been down last week and spoken with and advised some parents but they are 

planning on making more visits and have warned that they will issue fines if parents are not parking safely. 

The best advice as always is to park a couple of blocks away and walk the last few minutes to school.  This 

will ease traffic close to school whilst also promoting a healthier lifestyle. 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
 

 

Eid 

Our muslim families will be celebrating Eid this week.  We would like to wish them all Eid Mubarak.  

As a reminder children are only allowed one day off for Eid. 

 


